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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

 

Hyalite Road Temporarily Closed due to mudslide 
 

 

A mudslide slipped across National Forest System Road number 62, 

known as Hyalite Road early Sunday morning blocking the entire road 

and preventing access into hyalite canyon.  Forest Service crews are 

removing the slide and assisting tourists out of the canyon.  The road 

will remain closed until the slide area stabilizes.  The actual date for 

opening the road will be based on current road conditions.   Updates on 

the road condition will be posted on the Forest Service phone recording 

at (406) 522-2520 as they become available. 

 


